
Baker, Simon 

7/8/2010 5:21:34 PM
From:
Sent:

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); 
ABesa@SempraUtilities.com (ABesa@SempraUtilities.coml: 
don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com);|Redacted____

To:

Redacted Yamagata, Joy C.
(JYamagata@semprautilities.com); darren.hanway@sce.com 
(darren.hanway@sce.com); Carol.Yin@sce.com (Carol.Yin@sce.com)
Lamming, Jean A. (jean.lamming@cpuc.ca.gov); Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G. 
(zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Extension granted until 7/14 on joint IOU response to data request on program 

performance metrics

Dear Athena, Don, Shilpa and 
colleagues,

Per our conversation today, Energy Division is granting 
a two day extension until July 14 for the lOUs to submit 
their response to the June 25, 2010 data request on program performance 
metrics (PPM).

The lOUs clarified that the PPMs were
developed jointly, and that most of the intermediate work
products produced were joint work products. Some individual IOU work
products do exist, but they are the large minority. Energy Division
accepts that the lOUs will submit their response to the data request
jointly. The joint response shall include (1) all jointly
developed intermediate work products and (2) any individual IOU work
products related to the development of PPM.

Best,

Simon Eilif Baker

Supervisor, Energy Efficiency 
Planning

Climate Strategies Branch

California Public Utilities Commission - 
Energy Division
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seb@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-5649

Please consider the
environment before printing this e-mail

From: Lamming, Jean A.
Sent: Friday,
June 25, 2010 4:24 PM
To: Yamagata, Joy C; iRedacted
'abesa@semprautilities.com'; 'don.arambula@sce.com';________
'Carol.Yin@sce.com'; 'SRRd@pge.com'; 'darren.hanway@sce.com'
Cc:
Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Baker, Simon
Subject:

Dear Athena, Don, 
Shilpa and colleagues -

I wanted to bring
your attention to the data request that Energy Division filed this afternoon 
(Friday, June 23, 2010) regarding performance metrics and program objectives.

In some cases IOU
staff contacted automatically by EEGA when a data request is filed are 
unavailable or out of the office. I appreciate your directing this data request 
in a timely manner to the appropriate staff so that it can be responded to by 
July 9, or sooner, if portions of it are completed earlier.

The data request and
attachment filed in EEGA are attached to this email.

If you have
questions about this data request, please contact my supervisor, Zenaida Tapawan 
Conway, who is cc-ed here.
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Thanks,

Jean

Jean
Lamming

Energy Efficiency Section

CPUC Energy Division

(415) 703-2142

Fax (415) 703-2200

il2@cpyc.ca.gov

www.cpuc.ca.gov/ee
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